
A Tale Of Ponder-grossa and
Wally World
This morning, I was treated to a story by the boss involving a
dinner  at  an  area  steakhouse  (one  of  my  least  favorite
places).   The  couple  went  to  an  area  Ponderosa  and
Unfortunately for them, chose the WRONG place to sit.  Sitting
at a table near them was a rather large, loud, and unruly
bunch.  She even commented that it made a Shaffer gathering
seem tame (“Hardy-har-har-har”).  As the dinner progressed,
the neighboring party kept throwing biscuits at each other. 
Diane’s husband commented that if one happened to hit him he
would go to the other table and throw it at the adult(?) at
the table along with a few epithets (there’s your .50 word for
the day).  Soon after, one of the flying biscuits ricocheted
off one of the children and came within inches of hitting
Tony… did not hit him.  Seconds later, a three year old got
hold of a lemon and threw that.  Not sure how close that got. 
I’m not sure why no one complained about the crowd,  I guess
it has been a while since I have eaten at a Ponderosa, but see
little has changed.

Which brings me to my second tale of  this post.  It seems
that my father was shopping in my FPOE.  He was looking for a
bottle of shampoo which my mother had run out of in her beauty
salon.  Dad, bless him, has a real problem tracking things
down.  If he does not know exactly what he is looking for and
where it is at… forget it.  He eventually used his cell phone
to call and say he could not find it.  Why not ask an
associate you ask?  AHHA, HE DID.  Apparently, he picked the
wrong associate because they were “TOO BUSY” (direct quote) to
assist him.  WHHOOOAAAAHHH… WAIT A MINUTE!!!!  It is a good
thing I was not with him because the first thing I would have
done is gently tell this associate that he would help me or I
would go to another associate to see if they were too busy.  I
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know your boss and I am sure that he would be willing to help
me.  I have been thinking about doing some investigating by
going  to  the  store  one  Wednesday  evening  to  see  who  was
working in the Health and Beauty Department and see if they
are too busy.  It could be that the associate was busy, but
that is certainly no way to treat ANY customer aside from the
fact that they are in there at least once a week and drive 12
miles to get there.  Dad did eventually find the shampoo after
Mom described the bottle to him over the phone.  It’s been a
while  since  taylhis’  last  WM  post…   thought  I  would
contribute.
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